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7th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Please find attached a table of After School Clubs which will be taking place from January 2023 for 
the new Spring term.     
 
For the Spring term only, please fill in the attached form and return to School via your child’s Class 
Teacher no later than Monday 12th December.    We will not be accepting bookings over the phone 
or after the deadline.  If there are further spaces available beyond the deadline, we will re-advertise. 
 
Confirmation of places for your child will be emailed out along with payment details.  You will need 
to pay to the Club direct prior to the start of the Clubs. For the Football club and Multi-Sports club 
you will need to pay in advance.  
 
Please check which year group can sign up for which after school club.   
 
All clubs for the Spring term will commence the second week back, week commencing 9th January 
2023. 
 
We do not have wet weather options available and if the weather is looking doubtful the Afterschool 
Club may be cancelled.  We will make a decision about the Club no later than 1.30pm and will text 
parents to let them know the Club has been cancelled. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the Office. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Sarah Adamson 
School 0ffice 


